To Nahid Mahmud,

With regards to the alleged new project proposal for a new school (Minarah College) on Catherine
Field Rd, Catherine Filed.

We totally oppose, Reasons befow.

We visit our grandparents & uncle regularly, we aiways enjoy spending time on the acreage & love
the freedom of country life, it's a peaceful rural area, we play with our animals & bikes we come visit
& we look forward to it so much.

Catherine Fields is a peaceful rural environment, WE love visiting as we dislike the heavy traffic, The
increased traffic will change all this & will potentially cause more accidents, the proposed project will
not FIT the rural area that it is.

The area is NOT ZONED as residential housing development. The area is zoned as RURAL. it will
increase traffic congestion, add potential for increased road accidents.

Due to no proper infrastructure, the proposed school is NOT welcomed, it would NOT blend into the
Catherine field Rural area. It is simply not the right location for a school to be constructed. Catherine
Field must remain Rural,

Kind Regards

Deanna






